From: Kearney, Darren

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 8:11 AM

To: 'gale@psinternational.com' <gale@psinternational.com>
Subject: Crocker Wind Farm

Mr. Paulson,

This email is in response to your email regarding NRCS easements. It is the responsibility of
each individual landowner that has an NRCS easement to ensure they follow the requirements
of the easement. If Crocker Wind Farm needs to change a turbine location greater than 325
feet as a result of not being able to site a turbine on NRCS easement land, they will need to
submit that request for Commission review and approval in accordance with the permit. At
this time, we have not had any such requests from Crocker.

Sincerely,
Darren

Darren Kearney

Utility Analyst

SD Public Utilities Commission
Tele: 605-773-3203

Email: darren.kearney@state.sd.us




